
Height, Weights and Body Mass Index (BMI) 
 
Growth screenings are conducted in the first quarter each year on the 
10th grade students.  BMI percentage is the comparison of height and 
weight to others of the same age and gender.  If a Parent/Guardian does 
not want their child to participate, they may opt out by providing 
notification in writing to the Health Office. 


